
Town of Becket - Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 138, §15A you are hereby 

notified of a Public Hearing on the application of Jacob’s Pillow Dance Festival Inc. 

for a new Seasonal All Alcoholic Beverage Restaurant License for premises located 

at 358 George Carter Road, Becket, MA, 01223.  The Becket Select Board will hold 

a public hearing on June 15, 2022, at 7:05 p.m. in Town Hall, 557 Main Street, 

Becket, MA 01223.  Any person interested or wishing to be heard should appear at 

the time and place designated.  Zoom access info. is listed on www.townofbecket.org 

If unable to attend please submit comments in writing to 

adminasst@townofbecket.org or Select Board, 557 Main St., Becket, MA 01223 for 

receipt before the scheduled hearing.  

Town of Becket 

Select Board 
 


